
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms to take care of Baghdad’s service reality, find
fundamental solutions to parties’ problems

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Governor of Baghdad, Mr.

Mohammed Jaber Al-Atta, and listened to the governorate’s plans to improve the service and

livelihood situation in the capital on 13/7/2022, stressing the need to coordinate with the

institutions concerned with providing services, and to work harmoniously and in a team spirit

to serve the people of Baghdad.

His Eminence called to pay attention to the areas of the periphery, especially Nahrawan and its

areas, to alleviate their burdens and find permanent solutions to the problems which they

suffer, especially water scarcity. H.E. stressed the need to benefit from the financial

abundance in providing sustainable development for projects of the highest priority.

H.E. pointed out the need to pay attention to investment and diversify its opportunities and

invest in areas far from the center of the capital to reduce the burdens on the city and its

center.


